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I am a resident of Yarmouth. The proposed bike and pedestrian trail is an excellent 
concept that will greatly enrich our communities and our well-being in many different
ways. I strongly support the interim use of the Berlin Subdivision corridor as a bike 
and pedestrian trail, as recommended by the Rail Use Advisory Council.


